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SafeVision by HOYA Update on Tariffs

Dear SafeVision Customer,

As a result of changing US trade policies, we shared with you in May that a temporary tariff impact
surcharge would be going into effect on June 13, 2025.

Unfortunately, our letter contained some confusion as to the exact effective date of the change.
Therefore, we will be delaying the effective date until July 1, 2025. On that date, a $5.00 per job
surcharge will be added to all shipped orders as a temporary surcharge. These surcharges will be
adjusted or eliminated when tariffs are modified or removed.

As always, we remain committed to doing everything possible to minimize the impact on your business.
This adjustment is not made lightly, and we will continue working with our partners to find additional
cost savings and long-term solutions.

Thank you earnestly for your ongoing partnership.

Bruce Scott
Vice-President, SafeVision by HOYA



